



## Thank you for your interest in Blueprint 181!

## Dear neighbor,

As we prepare to send students off to their spring break adventures, we wanted to let you know that a short informational video giving an overview of the Blueprint 181 proposal that is before voters, now until election day on April 10, has been posted to the district's social media accounts. Check it out below!



We want everyone to get information about the referendum and we need your help to make this video go viral across our community. We would so appreciate if you would like, comment and share the video through your social media networks. Here's where you can find it:

- Brainerd Public Schools on Facebook <u>here</u>
- @BrainerdSchools on Twitter here
- BrainerdSchools on Instagram here
- Brainerd Public Schools on YouTube here

As always, we welcome your questions and comments on this process, the plan, and the election. We strive to respond to emails to <a href="mailto:blueprint181@isd181.org">blueprint181@isd181.org</a> and calls to 218-454-6900 within 24 hours.

Thank you for your continued partnership in this process. Have a wonderful spring break!

Sincerely,
Laine Larson, Superintendent
Blueprint181.org
218-454-6900
804 Oak Street
Brainerd, MN 56401

-----

For more information:

Visit www.blueprint181.org | Email blueprint181@isd181.org | Call 218-454-6900.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

Brainerd Public Schools, 804 Oak Street, Brainerd, MN 56401

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by communications@isd181.org in collaboration with

